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 Jeremy Eveleigh Whilst improvements to the existing poor quality shopfronts are welcomed, in the context of 

the Conservation Area status, the period nature of the buildings and consistency with 

adjoining properties, it is important that any consent for a replacement shop front is 

conditioned in favour of timber framework construction and that no external roller shutters 

are installed.
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